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oppose taking away mail in voting because people who can't make it in on voting 

day, like people who are disabled, deserve the right to vote. Taking away their 

accessiblity violates their right to vote, as a US citizen. Not all disabilities are visible, 

not all people are able to stand in line, or under flouresent lighting, etc. They still 

deserve to have their right to vote upheld and mail in voting, is how I have been able 

to vote for almost 20 years.  

Thank you.   


